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OCTOBER - NOVEMBER 2008 NEWS UPDATE 

Greetings in the mighty name of Jesus. We trust this latest update finds you well and enjoying the blessings of 

the Lord in every area.  

Over the past couple of months I have ministered in Singapore, made two ministry visits to New Zealand, 

ministered in New South Wales and around Victoria. The Lord has blessed every meeting and there have 

been some powerful outpourings of the Holy Spirit. I had the privilege of speaking in one of the largest 

churches in New Zealand and also enjoyed a live interview on national Christian radio. I have spent time 

ministering in seminars, local churches, men’s meetings and with key pastors and leaders.  

We praise God for the many testimonies we have received from people who have been saved, recommitted 

their lives to the Lord and those who have been physically and emotionally healed. In some meetings the 

Lord has dealt with apathy and indifference, plus many have been set free from wrong attitudes and major 

fears in their lives.  

In some meetings I have prayed for hundreds of people and specific testimonies have been received from 

men, women and children of powerful touches from the Lord. Numerous people have been instantly healed 

from pain in their bodies, eyes have been healed, shoulders and necks have regained full mobility. One lady 

was able to walk properly after receiving healing on her foot and ankle. One man had been unable to move 

his arms for a long time but was instantly healed and regained full mobility. One lady shared how she had 

been physically healed in her shoulder, hip and stomach, and had also been totally set free from all anxiety. 

Prophetic words have been given and many have shared how the Lord had addressed where they were 

presently at. 

I’ve also had many opportunities to minister one on one with leaders and people in ‘everyday life’. In New 

Zealand I was being driven to the airport by a taxi driver. As we chatted the Lord gave me a word of 

knowledge that she had walked away from Him. She responded very positively, agreeing that she needed to 

get her life right with God again and I was able to recommend a church to 

her. 

The work in Kenya continues to expand at a dynamic rate. As you know we 

have been able to feed thousands of people during the most recent drought in 

Northern Kenya. The number of Pastors and Leaders seeking to work with us 

is also increasing dramatically. Please pray that we will know great wisdom and 

provision as we seek to serve the wonderful people in Kenya.  

People came in large numbers to receive aid 
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October 

12th   Peninsula City Church, Frankston, VIC 

13th    John Cairns Ministries Annual General Meeting 

16th – 18th  Prophetic Gathering at City Life, Wantirna, VIC 

22nd – 27th  England  - Holdbrook Christian Fellowship, Herts 

28th – 31st   England – Sussex 

November 
1st    England - Sussex 

2nd   England – Hope 4, Maidstone, Kent 

3rd – 4th   England - Sussex  

7th    Singapore – Covenant Vision Centre 

8th – 9th   Singapore – Full Gospel Assembly 

16th  West City Christian Church, Altona, Melbourne 

30th   Hope Christian Church, Glen Waverley, VIC 
 

We still have many opportunities where volunteers could join with us as the Ministry develops. Please contact 

us if you are interested in seeing how you might be able to help us.  

We are excited with all the Lord is doing in and through us. Please pray for the provision of an office which 

will be of great help as the Ministry continues to grow rapidly.  

To stay up to date with all we are doing we encourage you to regularly visit us at 

www.johncairns.org  

Blessings,  

The John Cairns Ministries Team  

 

 


